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Is Alta as robust as it could be in housing our community? Can we as a Town make things
more sustainable, healthy and vibrant in creating housing ownership opportunities? Could
those opportunities exist through property purchases, land trusts, and a community center that
builds housing resilience? This presentation welcomes discussion around all of these
questions. A supporting document that informs my thinking can be found here:

https://mrtps2022.weebly.com/uploads/9/8/4/5/98459880/jonathan_schechter_-
_mountain_town_planners_presentation_-_130ct22.pdf
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